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Mayfield Women’s Club Newsletter – November 2017     

General Meeting:  Monday, November 20, 2017; 7:00 PM 

Mayfield Village Community Room 

         6621 Wilson Mills Road, Mayfield Village  

Board Meeting: 6:00 PM  

Greeting Hostess: Carol E – Arrive at 5:30 PM  Please bring a 

devotion to read at the Club meeting. 

Serving Hostesses: Diana Tribuiani (Chair), Patti Fioritto, 

Barb Schaefer, Sally Yarham 

 

 Mayfield Women’s Club, Inc. GFWC/OFWC  

Newsletter – November 2017  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

C O - P R E S I D E N T ’ S  M E S S A G E  

 

he members of the Welfare Committee hosted the Halloween Party for the ladies at 

the Way along with the many guests. Everyone enjoyed playing bingo along with 

many prizes for both men and women. 

 

Following the treats of donuts and cider, the guests decorated Halloween pumpkins 

with assorted stickers making unique decorations to celebrate the coming holiday. 

 

The October project making assorted cards by recycling other cards was fun for 

everyone.  The cards were delivered to Villa Serena wishing everyone a Blessed and 

Happy Thanksgiving. 

 

There will be no meeting in December. The Holiday Dinner will be held at The 

Firehouse Restaurant on Monday, December 11th at 6:00 PM.  Please bring 

unwrapped  mittens, winter scarves, winter gloves, jewelry pins, stuffed animals, 

hand cream, hand sanitizers, body lotion, cologne, nuts, candy, cookies to be given 

as gifts for special MWC friends.  Call Chris B or Martii L for pick up before 

December 10th.  

 

 

November Program 

 Our November program is going to be: The History of the Soldiers and Sailors 

Monument, a PowerPoint presentation by Tim Daley.  Hope to see you there! 

Georgene C  and Joan B 

T 
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Committees 

Conservation 

Fall is here and winter is approaching so it’s important to check out energy saving 

tips! 

  

Open the drapes/shades on the south side of your home during the day to bring in 

the sun which will naturally help heat up your home.  Then in the evening close 

those drapes/shades to keep out the cooler air. 

  

 

On Thanksgiving, try to prepare side dishes that cook at the same temperature as 

the turkey so your oven won’t be on for extra time. 

  

Other energy saving tips for Thanksgiving and for Fall/Winter can be found at the 

following websites:  

     www.greenlivingideas.com/2011/11/19/energy-saving-tips-for-thanksgiving  

     www.energy.gov/energysaver/fall-and-winter-energy-savingstips  

 Happy Thanksgiving everyone! 

Marjorie R  

 

International 

There will be a collection of boxes, checks, and donations for UNICEF at the 

November meeting. If everyone could return their boxes or donations it would be 

gratefully appreciated.  It would be nice to have this done and sent in before the 

Holiday Party.  

Thank you for all the support throughout the years. We are not many in numbers, 

but we are so large in heart. 

 

May Thanksgiving be a time for all of us to remember how very much we have to be 

grateful for, as a citizen, and as an individual, and for all the wonderful things we 

have enjoyed in our lives, such as, friends, family, love, faith, companionship. The 

list is unending and so easy to take for granted. 

 

Find a moment for a thought or prayer for those who have so little.  We will all be 

better for a moment of thought for others. Love and health to you all. 

Patt G  

 

 

 

http://www.greenlivingideas.com/2011/11/19/energy-saving-tips-for-thanksgiving
http://www.energy.gov/energysaver/fall-and-winter-energy-savingstips
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Legislation 

Thank you to all who voted Nov. 7th regarding your County, City Officials, State 

Issues, School Boards and etc.  We appreciate that we have the opportunity to decide 

who and what we want for ourselves. We wish all the elected officials a successful 

term and that all the passed issues are handled wisely by their designated 

leadership. 

Marcia P 

Membership 

Guests will now receive a decorated gift bag containing information about MWC. 

Thank you to Marcia P who shared this idea and provided the lists of our speakers, 

projects, events, etc. to put in the bags. Some hard candy will also be included! 
Sally Y  

 

Social 

 Thank you for attending our Glasbena Matica concert social last month. It was 

a very successful and fun event in a warm and comfortable new venue! 

Marie E  

 Club Holiday Dinner  

On Monday, December 11, 2017 at 6:00 PM we will meet at The Firehouse 

Restaurant , off Chardon Rd. (2768 Stark Drive, Willoughby Hills, Ohio) for 

our Holiday Dinner.  

 

Sweet treats, baked by the Ways and Means Committee, will be raffled off 

after dinner. Tickets are 1 for $1.00 or 6 for $5.00. You may bring a White 

Elephant Gift to exchange if you choose.  

Jean F, and Ways and Means Committee 

 
 

Ways and Means  

 For our November 20th meeting we will be collecting food for Our Savior 

Lutheran Church for Thanksgiving.  Please bring boxes of cornbread, canned 

cranberry sauce, applesauce, canned corn, canned yams, canned ham, boxes 

of Jell-O, canned green beans, potato mixes, boxed cake, canned frosting, 

paper products—toilet paper, paper towels, table napkins.  Checks can be 

made payable to: Our Savior Lutheran Church Food Pantry, Gift cards and 

cash are also welcomed. 

 Continue to collect 2018 calendars for our Veterans, shut-ins, and nursing 

homes. The last day for calendar collection is a the Holiday Dinner, December 

11th. 
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 For our December 11th dinner at the Firehouse we will be collecting for the 

ladies (12 of them and 2 housemothers and 3 helpers) at “The Way”, for 

Christmas gifts.  Scarves, gloves, pins, stuffed animals, hand cream, body 

lotions, cologne, nuts, candy, Purell and anything “girly”. Cookies are 

welcomed for the house.  Please do NOT wrap the gifts. The housemother will 

decide which gifts will go to whom and then she will wrap the presents. 

 The Christmas Mitten Tree Collection will also take place at the Firehouse 

Restaurant on December 11th. Socks, hats, gloves and scarves for the winter 

are needed and welcomed. 

Marty N and Chris B 
  

 Homemade Soup To Go!!  Brrrr!!  It’s cold outside!!  How about a bowl of 

homemade soup to warm you up??  Thank you to our members who 

volunteered to be the first Homemade Soup-To-Go-Chefs:  Peg D, Martii L, Pat M, Betty Jo, 

Margie R, Barb S, Diane S, Dottie T, and Judy W.  Their homemade soup to go 

will be available to purchase for $8.00 each quart during refreshments at the 

November general meeting.  We will have a variety of soups for sale:  Chicken 

Noodle, Lentil, Matzo Ball, Split Pea with Ham, Taco, Tortellini, Wedding, and 

White Chicken Chili.  What a great way to warm up on a blustery, fall day!   

Patti F  

Fundraisers: 

Avon 

Avon orders will be available for pickup at the November meeting. Please bring your 

pay,ment as ity is due at that time. Checks are made out to Gail Gray. I will get your 

total amount due to you before the meeting.  Thank you!  

Nan M  

Nut Sale --- Terri Lynn, Inc. 

 Nuts will be delivered at the November meeting, so you will have them for the 

Holidays.  If you want to pick them up earlier, please call me to set up a 

date/time. 

 Make checks payable to Mayfield Women's Club, Inc., GFWC/OFWC. 

Thanks again for your participation. 

Stasia Mc  

Our Town and All Around Books: 

We have a terrific book in OUR TOWN AND ALL AROUND, this year.  Significant 

coupons from Legacy Village will quickly pay for the book and more!  Have you 

considered trading coupons with friends from other parts of town?  Remember too, 

some coupons can be used singly, so you save 50% of your bill.  Shop at the West 

Side Market?  Know someone who does?  Share your coupons with them! 

 



Page 5 of 7 
 

Mayfield Women’s Club Newsletter – November 2017     

Grandchildren love Fast Food?  Lots of those coupons, to pass on to them!  They will 

thank you. 

 

 

Movie coupons, special event coupons, online shopping discounts to some of your 

favorite retailers, all this is available to you, and more.  

 

The price is still $28.00.  No one, contractually, is allowed to sell at a lower 

price.  And the price is well worth it! 

 

Books will be available at the November meeting and if you want some, sooner, just 

let me know.   

 

Thank you for supporting our Mayfield High School scholarship fundraiser! 

Marie E  

 

Special Recognition  

Betty Jo M was honored at the Mayfield Village Volunteer Appreciation Dinner on 

Friday, October 27, as one of Mayfield Village's Outstanding Citizens for all of the 

volunteering she does in Mayfield Village. Betty Jo is an active member of the 

Mayfield Historical Society, the Mayfield Garden Club, and the Mayfield Women's 

Club.  One of her many projects is organizing the ceremony with the Boy Scouts to 

formally retire worn and tattered American flags every year on Flag Day.  She 

received an engraved plaque and her name will be also inscribed on the plaque on 

display at the Mayfield Village Civic Center. 

Information provided by Patti F  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11/1 Dorothy T 11/24 Barb S 

 11/5 Mary M              11/26  Sue K 
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12/4 Marie E   12/11 Cathy W  

12/6 Sharon D                       12/17 Martii L 

 

 

 

 

           

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Meeting – 1/15 

 Mayfield Village Community Room 

 Greeting Hostess:  Marcia P – Arrive at 5:30 PM  Please bring a devotion 

to read at the Club meeting. 

 Serving Hostesses:  Stasia Mc (Chair), Dottie C, Sharon D, Pat M 

Newsletter Editor Marcia P   

MarciaPecjakmapc5175@sbcglobal.net 

REMINDER 
No MWC  

Board or General  
Meeting In 
December 
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